
 

 

 
Citizen’s Redistricting Commission 
1130 K Street, Suite 101 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

June 23, 2011 

 

Dear Honorable Commissioners: 

The California League of Conservation Voters and the California League of 
Conservation Voters Education Fund wish to go on record in support of the letter 
by the Asian Pacific American Legal Center (APALC) submitted on June 23, 2011, 
expressing concerns about the Commission’s consideration of the requirements 
state in the Voting Rights Act.  

We concur with the notion expressed in the letter and urge the Commission to 
take a fresh look at what district configurations are required by the Voting Rights 
Act.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

H. Eric Schockman, PhD 

Vice President, CLCV Education Fund   

 

 


